
Announcements for the week of 1/8/2020 – 12/10/2020 

 

 

GOOD MORNING FRANKLIN! HERE ARE TODAY’S ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

The next general student council meeting will be Wednesday January 15th at lunch or after school. Please plan on attend-

ing either meeting, whichever fits your schedule best. The meeting is worth 2 points, see you there! 

 

Come out and cheer on your cougar basketball teams on Tuesday, January 14th in the main gym as they play or rival 
Coronado, be sure to dress in Hawaiin gear so we can say aloha to the T-Brids. Also join us in a competition against our 
rival for the Dunk Your Kicks shoe drive. Bring in a gently used pair of sneakers or tennis shoes to East-260 now through 
the 14th OR bring them to the game that evening. One pair is worth 30 minutes of community service & 5 student 
council Points. 

Seniors, the form that you need to complete with the 3 universities and 3 scholarships you have applied for is now past 

due.  Please come to the go Center to get a copy. 

 

Seniors the FAFSA deadline is coming up on Jan 15.  You must have your application complete and submitted by 

then.  Please come to the GO Center with any questions.  You cannot receive any scholarship money from a univer-

sity without this application. 

 

This is a reminder to all of our staff that we still offer FREE Zumba classes Tuesdays and Thursdays at 4:30 pm in the 

Magnet Dance room during the Spring semester. Get healthy this 2020! 

 

Attention students, Homework Haven will open for the spring semester on Monday, January 13.  We are open 

Monday-Thursday, 4:15-6:15 in the library on the main campus.  We have tutors in core areas, can facilitate 

makeup work, and have room for homework and projects to be worked on. 

 

Do you got a talent you would like to show off? Can you dance? Are you in a band? Do you like to preform? Then sign up 

for our annual talent show, “Cougars Got Talent!”. Come by East-260 by January 31st to get your name on the list, there 

will be prizes given out to 1st, 2nd and 3rd place.  

 
On January 14 at 2:30 Oklahoma Panhandle University will be here, get a pass in the go center today! Texas Tech 

is coming Jan 15 at 1:00;  NMSU is coming Jan 28th at 2:45  

 

 

Compassion club will have their next meeting on Wednesday the 15th at lunchtime in W201.  We will also be taking the 

group yearbook picture that day. We will be making homeless bags to distribute.  If you would like to contribute, please 

donate either non-perishable food such as granola bars or travel size hygiene products to Sra. Kendrick in West-201 be-

fore Wednesday.   

 

Congrats to the boys' and girls' swim teams for winning the Westside Invitational yesterday.  Outstanding swims 

were turned in by: Hailey Acosta, Miguel Alfaro, John Autrey, Ali Baloch, Carolyn Bullard, Rebekah Bullard, 

Kaelin Cecka, Diego Chavez, Danielle Gonzales, Mikaela Gonzalez, Inaki Guerrero, John Key, Israel Montes, Nick 

Ochoa, Marisol Ortiz, Alex Pinal and Juan Carlos Tanabe. 

 

THAT’S ALL FOR TODAY!! Remember Cougars, ALWAYS Raise the bar, be Respectful & TOGETHER WE CAN! 


